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January 4, 1972 

UNITED STATES OF AMERICA 

GENERAL SERVICES ADMINISTRATION 

National Archives and Records Seruice 

Washington, D.C. 20408 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Coq d'Or Press 
Route 8 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 r 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This is in reply to your letter of December 17, 1971. 

Our photographer has stated that the negatives of President Kenne
dy's 

clothing that we sent you were the beet that he could prepare. If 

you will request the Department of Justice to lend its negatives 
to 

us, we will attempt to prepare enlargements from them for you. 

Enclosed is a copy of the letter of December 22, 1969, from Assis
tant 

Director Thomas J. Kelley of the Secret Service transmitting the WD6U 

film. If you will specify the pages in Commission Document 1408 
of 

which you want copies, we will be pleased to furnish these copies
 to 

you. We have been unable to locate any previous requests from you for 

these items. 

We suggest that you address your appeal concerning any records in
 which 

you are interested to the Director of Information, Office of the 

Administrator, General Services Administration, Washington, D. C.
 20405. 

If you will furnish the Director a numerical list clearly identif
ying 

the items concerning which you wish to appeal, he will then be ab
le to 

act on your appeal without any prolonged searching through our la
rge 

file of correspondence with you. 

Sincerely, 

!TAMES B. RHOADS 
Archivist of the United States 

Enclosure 

Keep Freedom in Your Future With U.S. Savings Bonds 


